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Scott Green <capnskahoshi@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 10:28 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Stop in your efforts to ruin another market! The Forex market does not need this now nor will it ever!
This is senseless and pointless. Do not put these caps on the market!

-Scott Green


